
 Plwyf a Gysegrfan Genedlaethol Cymru, Mair y Tapyr, Aberteifi
Parish and Shrine of our Lady of the Taper, Cardigan

Mair Frenhines Tangnefedd, Castell Newydd Emlyn
Our Lady Queen of Peace, Newcastle Emlyn

North Road, Cardigan, Ceredigion.  SA43 1LT     
e-mail :    cardiganshrine@yahoo.com     Web :www.ourladyofthetaper.org.uk
Parish Priest: Fr Phillip Harries                                    Tel: (01239) 612615
Parish Sister : Sr Angela Murray OSU                              Tel: (01239)612436

Location, Times and Intentions of Holy Mass for the Coming week
Saturday 23rd September           Vigil 6:30pm                         Newcastle Emlyn Pro Populo

Sunday 24th  September
25th Sunday in Ordinary Time

10:30am                                     Cardigan
3:00pm                                       Cardigan

Pro Populo
SVP Pilgrimage Mass 

Monday 25th September        NO MASS  

Tuesday 26th September        NO MASS
 

Wednesday 27th September        
St Vincent de Paul

NO MASS     

Thursday 28th September        
  

NO MASS      

Friday 29th September 
 Ss Michael, Gabriel & Raphael

NO MASS       

Saturday 30th September           St Pio
                                                      Vigil

NO MORNING MASS 
6:30pm                         Newcastle Emlyn

 
Pro Populo

Sunday 1st  October
26th Sunday in Ordinary Time

10:30am                                     Cardigan
   

Pro Populo
 

Confessions 
Cardigan:                 Saturday:  
                                 Sunday:  10:00am-10:25am
Newcastle Emlyn     Saturday: 6:00pm-6:25pm

Holy Rosary: 20 minutes before Mass during the 
Month of October, as part of our devotions for the 
Month of the Holy Rosary.

Croeso – Welcome:  If you are visiting Cardigan or Newcastle Emlyn this weekend – it is good to have you here with us.
Recent collections: Newcastle Emlyn – 9/9 £104.09, 16/9 £152.44; Cardigan 17/9 £298. 69, Home Missions £198.17 . Thank 
you for your generosity!  
Second Collection This weekend:  Home mission Sunday (Newcastle Emlyn Only – from last weekend)
Tea and Coffee:  is served in the hall after Mass, please come in for a cupper and a chat!
Repair work in Newcastle Emlyn:  Thank you very much to all who donate to our repair fund.  The electrical cables have 
been replaced, and the roof and ceiling will be soon fixed.   God reward your patience and kindness.
Christmas raffle tickets :  Sr Angela has prepared books of raffle tickets for sale.  Please help out by taking a few books to sell 
to your friends and families (and anyone who will buy them) the more the merrier!!  Many thanks in advance for your kindness 
and generosity in helping us fundraise!
Can you help by donating clothes to those in need in Romania?  We are not able to collect underwear, but anything else is 
welcome, including shoes (with 60% wear left in them) for men, women and children.  Also, if anyone can knit anything 
including simple hats and scarves – thank you for your kindness. 
Christmas "Shoe box" presents will be sent at the end of October, so if you can fill a box, that would be appreciated.  If you 
have any queries please see Andrea Hill or ring 01239 811307.  Grateful thanks in advance for your care and generosity.
To Book the Hall in Cardigan: Please contact David Chambers on 01239-858815.
Many Thanks: to Ian McCarthy, who has volunteered to take on Cardigan hall bookings after David!
To book the hall in Newcastle Emlyn:  Please contact Norma McCarthy on 01239-654613.
If you need a priest in case of emergency:  please contact Canon Cunnane on (01239) 621481.  Please only call him in 
case of emergency – that is – if a Catholic is approaching death and needs the sacraments as a matter of urgency.  Please 
only call during daytime hours.  In other situations of need, please call Sr Angela 
Tel: (01239)612436 (During daytime hours).  Thank you for your consideration.
Welcome to Fr Andrzj:  Who will celebrate the weekend Masses next week in Newcastle Emlyn and Cardigan.
Dates for your Diary
Saturday 21st October Bishop Tom Pastoral Visit to Newcastle Emlyn 

(& Erin’s 1st Holy Communion)
Friday 20th October Tenby Ladies Pilgrimage
Sunday 22nd October Confirmations in Cardigan by Bishop Tom

“We Must restore hope to young people, help the old, be open to the future, spread love.  Be poor 
among the poor.  We need to include the excluded and preach peace.” – Pope Francis


